
Food Bank Events 

Cupboard at Calvary 

Several Neighboring Academy students from both Cohort 1 and Cohort 2 volunteered to help 

with the Food Pantry at the Calvary United Methodist Church in Harrisburg Thursday January 11 

in the evening.  The food pantry is provided to the local community twice a month, every second 

and fourth Thursday. The program is called the Cupboard at Calvary and serves those who live 

in the service area, which is defined as the 17109, 17111, and 17112 zip codes.  More 

information is provided at https://www.calvaryhbg.org/pages/cupboard-at-calvary. 

 

 

     

 

Food Bank Distribution for Seniors 

The Neighboring Academy Cohort 1 supports the Central PA Food Bank distribution for our 

senior citizens held monthly at various locations in Dauphin County.  Cohort 1 regularly supports 

the effort for the Linden Terrace apartments every third Thursday, by delivering the food boxes 

directly to the residents.  

https://www.calvaryhbg.org/pages/cupboard-at-calvary


Middletown VFW Distribution for Service Members 

The Neighboring Academy Cohort 1 supports the ongoing food bank distribution effort being 

held at the Middletown VFW, in conjunction with the organization Blacks in Government (BIG) 

who manages the program.  This event is held monthly on the first Friday of each month at the 

Middletown VFW.  The program is part of MilitaryShare, a Fresh Express Program of the Central 

Pennsylvania Food Bank designed to provide fresh, nutritious foods for families. This includes 

all military branches, prior service, reservist, or inactive ready reserve.  There are four 

distribution locations in Dauphin County.  The BIG program also supports a local pet food 

distribution for our service member’s pets. 

 

    

    

    



 


